
Submitter: Dave Peticolas 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1160 

I hope you will support this bill. Rigorous cost/benefit analysis is an important 

planning tool and will help guide wise decision-making as we transition to renewable 

energy sources. 


